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I oppose a general tax on tires if the funds will not be used exclusively for highway 

maintenance such as repaving and pothole repairs.  I would support a tax on studded 

tires to fund repaving of highways damaged by studded tires.  With ODOT having a 

shortfall already and other taxes likely to increase, we should not be setting up an 

entirely new account.   


